
Red Wing Amateur Hockey Association Financial Aid Policy 

 

The goal of RWAHA is not to exclude any skaters due to financial hardship. 

- All Families requesting Financial Assistance must complete the Financial Aid application and submit it 

online by September 1st of the respective registration year. Please email the Treasurer either eligibility 

for free or reduced lunch, proof of medical assistance or unemployment insurance.  Email appropriate 

documentation to admin@redwinghockey.org . 

- As part of its annual budget RWAHA will maintain Scholarship funds. The total amount awarded to 

families cannot exceed the amount of the fund. Financial assistance will be granted based upon 

eligibility, the total number of applicants, the amount of available funds and other facts considered 

relevant by the Finance Committee. 

- Financial Assistance is designed to help families get through periods of financial stress. It is not 

designed as an annual subsidy.  

-Any family requesting financial aid should be in good standing with RWAHA financially.  If assistance is 

provided and the family does not pay for their portion of registration costs the skater will not be allowed 

to register for the following season. 

- Families receiving Assistance will be required to provide additional volunteer hours either by working 

the concession stand, tournaments, or other duties specified by the Finance Committee. The number of 

required hours will be documented between the family and RWAHA. These volunteer hours will be in 

addition to the hours required per family under the volunteer policy. 

-In addition to volunteer hours, it will be expected for families to do an increased amount of fundraising 

to be determined by the Finance Committee. 

- Any family failing to complete their volunteer requirements as agreed upon to receive financial 

assistance will be considered not in compliance and all fees will become due in full. If fees are not paid 

the skater will not be allowed to register for the following season.   

- The Treasurer and Finance Committee will consider an application for financial aid under extenuating 

hardship conditions. Situations that would make it difficult for a family to pay for registration will be 

taken into careful consideration. Please provide a brief description as to these extenuating 

circumstances to help us in making the determination as to whether to grant or deny these requests.  

 -All Applications will be reviewed by the Treasurer and Finance Committee. After all applications have 

been reviewed you will be notified of the committee’s decision within one week of the application 

deadline. Any information provided to the Finance Committee will be kept confidential. 

 


